THE TRACKROD CAR CLUB

In the West Riding there are several motor clubs serving the interests of motor sport. There has never been ONE club serving the Leeds area. We believe there is a demand for such a club.

The costs of motor sport are increasing both for the club and the competitor. Each increase in cost may be marginal, but collectively, over a period of time, they are sufficient to cause the small clubs to cease their activities. We believe that a newly formed Motor Club serving the Leeds area generally could overcome these difficulties. Will you support us?

It is proposed that the annual subscription be initially £1.0.0. which we ask you to pay now, so that we can accurately assess the support available. If you want to take part in developing your kind of club putting on your kind of events, JOIN US!

If sufficient support is evident, there will be an inaugural meeting to elect officials and agree a constitution on Thursday, 17th September. Then we shall apply to the R.A.C. for affiliation and a calender of events will be implemented.

<u>DONT'</u> sit on the fence waiting to see how it goes. Jump down now and help make the new club a <u>SUCCESS</u>.

See you at the Wharfedale Hotel, 8.00 p.m. Thursday, September 17th.